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SUMMER FAIR NEXT MONTH!

FAIRFAIRFAIR

• splat the rat •
• games • 

• pick & mix •
• cold refreshments  •

• yummy food •  
and much more!

ENTERTAINMENT FROM 

SATURDAY 24th JUNE
11am to 1pm

7 CHILSTON ROAD, TN4 9LP

JOIN US FOR LOTS OF FUN!

kazzamataz

https://stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk/


The summer fair is one of our biggest fundraising events of the
year. We're aiming to raise over £2,000 for St George's via the

summer fair & prize raffle, but we need your support.



Can you help us with any of the following?








 

In the next few weeks you'll receive a paper bag ready for your
child to decorate and fill with goodies for the kids' hook a bag
stall, if you can. You will also be receiving a letter detailing how
you can support the fair, along with 20 raffle tickets. If you're

able to buy some or sell some to friends & family that would be
great. We've already confirmed some fabulous raffle prizes so

far, from... 













If you can volunteer at the fair or help in any way at all, please
contact our Fundraiser Jo.  

We hope to see you & your loved ones there!
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We hope to see you there!
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Thank you so much for all of the
donations and support for our toys
& books sale, and our bake sale. 

We raised over £400 for the
Earthquake Appeal, run by the
Disasters Emergency Committee. 

TURKEY-SYRIA EARTHQUAKE
APPEAL FUNDRAISER

Thank you for supporting our recent
fundraising activities:

QUIZ NIGHT

Thank you to everyone who joined us on
Friday 31st March for our quiz night. It was
a lovely evening. 

Congratulations to the winning team, The
Bagleys!

We had a great time, it was fantastic to
have a good mix of staff, parents & carers,
and supporters. Together, we raised over
£1,000 for St Georges. Thanks again!

CHARITY GOLF DAY
We had a great time at our Golf Day
on Friday 21st April and raised an
amazing £1140.

Thank you to the parents who
came along to play and support St
George's, and thank you to our
Chairman Ady, for pulling together
a large group for the event!

If you are keen to attend a golf day
with us in future, or you have any
specific interests that we could run
a fundraising event around, please
get in touch. We're always keen to
hear your ideas!

https://stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk/


OUTSTANDING CHILDCARE FOR EVERYONE

Improve the garden space and allotment area, creating a greener
environment for the children.
Source new equipment and resources for the setting. 
Provide sufficient funds for subsidised places (to support 20+
families).

At St George's our mission statement is to provide a high standard of
childcare for the local community, promoting mental, physical and
spiritual wellbeing. The early years are fundamental for your child’s
development. Learning and playing with other children and enjoying
nutritious, tasty food gives them a great start in life. 

St George’s gives children from all walks of life the loving, expert care
they need to develop healthy relationships and valuable life skills. In
fact, we are the only childcare provider in Tunbridge Wells that offers
subsidised or free places for children in vulnerable circumstances.

Last year we used funds raised to purchase an interactive learning
table, we completed a project to extend and modernise the 'Den Space'
to create an extra play area for the children outside, and we provided
21 families in need with subsidised places. 

This year we plan to: 

As always, we'd like to thank you in advance for your support and
engagement with our fundraising and outreach opportunities. We look
forward to some fun sponsored challenges and social events this year. 

Keen to help? Contact our Fundraiser Jo, or pop into reception for a
chat with us. 

A RECAP: OUR FUNDRAISING
AIMS FOR THE YEAR

PLAY              LEARN              SMILE  


